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wxf@siom.ac.cn <wxf@siom.ac.cn> Sun, Dec 21, 2014 at 7:33 PM
To: guzmanc@ugto.mx

22-Dec-2014
Dear Dr. Guzman-Cabrera:

You are receiving this email because you have served as a reviewer for Chinese Optics Letters (COL) in
2014 and we’d like to thank you for your voluntary contribution. Without the efforts of reviewers like you, COL
would not have made such great progress in 2014.

The impact factor for COL is 1.073 according to the 2013 Journal Citation Reports. In 2014, COL received
over 1000 submissions, and 279 of them were accepted after rigid peer review by experts like you and final
review by the Editor-in-Chief. The average peer review time was 33 days, and the period from submission to
acceptance was 62 days. Over 70% of the reviewers were from outside China mainland, and we believe the
international peer review ensures the high quality of papers published in COL.

For more information about COL, please visit http://www.col.org.cn or http://www.opticsinfobase.org/
col/home.cfm . COL has always been aimed to pursue high quality papers, so we look forward to your
continued support in peer review in the coming 2015.

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Sincerely yours,

Chinese Optics Letters Editorial Office
col@siom.ac.cn
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